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NUT-FREE SCHOOL   

A gentle reminder to our school community that 

we are a nut-free school. We have children with nut 

allergies, and even the smallest trace of nuts can 

pose a serious risk. Please help us keep everyone 

safe by carefully checking the ingredients of any 

packed lunch items you send to school.  

 

We appreciate your cooperation and support in 

making our school a safe and inclusive                

environment for everyone. 

3rd - 11th September 

Classes of the Week: R/KS1: 2P  KS2: 4G       

House of the Week: Wolf                                    

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1:  Albie F KS2: Ziah S 

8-12th September 

KP Thomas B REC -                    

1H Imogen L       1E Riley A-F   2C Dominik K  2P Oscar G           

3G Ivy B  3H Ella R   4C Edward H     4G Ziah S          

5H Josie B  5M Charlotte T 6H Jack H   6R Liam O’D 

Pen License  

                         

8th - 12th September 

Rec 97%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 97%, Year 3 96% 

Year 4 99%, Year 5 97%, Year 6 96%                  

Star Bonds 

Moorfield Tables  

Headteacher Award 

KS1 - Ayla B - Rule of Law 

KS2 - Oliver F - Rule of Law    

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 



YEAR 4 VISIT TO MEET AN AUTHOR 

Our Year 4 were lucky enough to visit the Laurus 

Cheadle Hulme on Thursday  where they met  

Author and TV Presenter, Alexander Armstrong. 

Alexander shared an extract from his new book 

Evenfall - The Golden Linnet, as well as             

entertaining them with the voice of Duggee from 

CBeebies. A great experience for these children.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   



END OF THE SCHOOL DAY PICK UP 

We'd like to remind everyone to be mindful of their surroundings    

during pick-up. This week, an adult was accidentally poked in the eye 

by a child's umbrella which resulted in them having to visit an           

optician. As the weather becomes more inclement, please be mindful 

of this if you are bringing an umbrella for you child at the end of the 

day.  

 

We have also asked those children who come to school on a scooter 

or bike to walk to the school gates with their scooter/bike. This is to 

keep everyone safe when there are large number of families leaving 

the school grounds at the same time.  

 

AND FINALLY …DATES FOR THE YEAR 

We have updated our website with key dates for this school year. You 

can find these here - https://www.moorfield.stockport.sch.uk/about-

us/yearly-calendar or the PDF attached if you would like to print it 

out.   

  

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher    
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